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I oppose this change to our long-standing mail-in ballot system in Oregon, as it 

creates a time and place restriction on voters. I am concerned as well that this 

change would create a higher bar for voters with disabilities to be able to vote, which 

our current system addresses by the flexibility it currently affords us.  


